
Abbott Freestyle Libre 
Abbott is issuing a voluntary Medical Device Correction for the below items due to reports from some 
users regarding Reader issues, including battery swelling, and in rare cases extreme overheating 
which may pose a fire hazard. Abbott’s investigation has determined that using a charging cable or 
power adapter that was not included with the Reader may increase the risk of a fire hazard  

Date: March 22, 2023 
 

URGENT!!!            MEDICAL DEVICE CORRECTION!!!            URGENT!!! 
 

 

Event Description: 
Abbott is issuing a voluntary Medical Device Correction for the above items due to reports from 
some users regarding Reader issues, including battery swelling, and in rare cases extreme 
overheating which may pose a fire hazard.  Abbott’s investigation has determined that using a 
charging cable or power adapter that was not included with the Reader may increase the risk of a 
fire hazard. 
 
Consumer Information: 
Consumers should contact Abbott Customer Service at 1-855-632-8658, available 7 days a week 
from 8am-8pm Eastern Time excluding major holidays for more information. Consumers can also 
visit www.FreeStyleBattery.com 
 
Information contained in this document was provided by Abbott who is coordinating directly 
with the FDA. 
 



 

 

 

 


